
 
 

 
 

 

 

         October 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carers 

Class Assembly   

This school year,  your child's class will be holding their Class Assembly. This is a great opportunity for you 
to come and hear what your child has been learning about and to see them present their work with the 
rest of the class. Please see list below; 

Assemblies are 2.45 - 3pm.  

Please put note in your diary for your child’s assembly and we look forward to seeing you. 

The first class assembly is:  ASH CLASS: 17th October 2024 

Children will go back to class after their assembly, ready to be let out in the normal way.  please collect 
your child from their usual collection point, not from the hall. 

  

Kind regards 
Class Teachers 

 


